
BAHÁ’Í WORLD CENTRE STAFFING NEEDS 
�

Selected Youth Positions 
 
 
The Bahá’í World Centre is still in need of offers of service for the following positions for youth 
during the period November 2013 to April 2014: 
�

            Cleaning Maintenance Helpers, Gardeners, Kitchen Helpers, Security Guards  
 
 
Minimum Length of Service:  12 months 
 
Start Date:  Any time during the period November 2013 to April 2014 
 
If you require additional information please contact the Office of Personnel by email at:  
<serve@bwc.org>. 
 


